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TO:   CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
SUBJECT:  Electronic Subscription List for Year 2000-Related Documents 
 
The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) has announced a new electronic 
subscription list for Year 2000-related documents. 
 
By subscribing to "FDIC-Y2K," you will automatically receive via the Internet Y2K-related 
documents as soon as they are issued. These documents include FDIC financial institution 
letters (FILs), press releases, and speeches and Congressional testimony. 
 
To subscribe to "FDIC-Y2K," send an Internet e-mail message to: 
LISTSERV@PEACH.EASE.LSOFT.COM. On the first line, type SUBSCRIBE FDIC-Y2K 
followed by your name. Once you send your message, you will soon receive a message from 
the server confirming your subscription. 
 
You may also subscribe by visiting the FDIC's Web site. Type www.fdic.gov/about/y2k then click 
on "FDIC-Y2K Email List." 
 
For further information about the Y2K electronic subscription list, please call Clyde Reid in the 
FDIC's Office of Corporate Communications on (202) 898-3533. 
 
       Phil Battey 
       Director 
 
Distribution: FDIC-Supervised Banks (Commercial and Savings) 
 
NOTE: Paper copies of FDIC financial institution letters may be obtained through the FDIC's 
Public Information Center, 801 17th Street, NW, Room 100, Washington, DC 20434 (800-276-
6003 or (703) 562-2200). 
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